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photostatic copies of the entire series. This led Mr. Stephen 
Michaels to suggest that it might be desirable to make the 
entire series available in book form. I am grateful to Mr. 
Michaels for the effort he has expended in getting this material 
into shape for publication, and to Dr. Robert Newman, of the 
faculty of the Seminary, for agreeing to recommend that IBRI 
publish it in one volume. I would also like to express my 
thanks to students of past years whose comments have opened 
my mind to aspects not previously seen. May God bring 
blessing to many through these studies.  
 

Allan A. MacRae  
Summer 1993  
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